
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy 2017! 
 
 
Marco’s Pizza Night – Congratulations to Mrs. Dunn’s Kindergarten class for winning a 
pizza party for most participants at the last pizza night! 
 
Upcoming Pizza Nights:  

• March 14, 2017 
• May 2, 2017 

 
Parent’s Night Out: What a great first time event for us! We had 30 WONDERFUL kids 
and 13 High School Volunteers from AFJROTC, NHS and Interact Club. Congratulations 
to Lindsay Hund for winning the Finding Dory DVD! From the feedback of the parents; it 
sounds like we will do this again! 
 
Santa’s Secret Workshop: A huge thank you to Jodi Limbers and Stacey Steakley for 
coordinating this event. We appreciate all of the parent volunteers who took time out of 
their busy schedules to help our students shop for family members! 
 

 
Please watch for more information to go home with your child, posted on the website or on the Facebook Page. 

 

PTO Meetings: 
September 29 @ 4:30 

October 20 @ 6:00 

November 17 @ 6:00 

No meeting in December 

January 19 @ 6:00 

February 16 @ 6:00 

March 16 @ 6:00 

April 20 @ 6:00 

May 18 @ 6:00 (voting) 

 

PTO News 

 

        Co-Presidents: Char Purdy & Lisa Schultz 
                                Secretary: Beverly Sidorski 
                                    Treasurer: Yvonne Clark 

                                 Email: chpto11@gmail.com 
 

*** VOLUNTEER ***           
We CANNOT offer some of the events without VOLUNTEERS… 

Want to help, but don’t know where to start??  For volunteer opportunities, check us out at 
www.howellschools.com/Challenger or Facebook: Challenger Elementary PTO 

  
Students are found to be far more successful when they have parents who are actively involved! 

 

 January 10  – Buffalo Wild Wings Night 
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Every Friday is: 
CHALLENGER SPIRIT 

FRIDAY! 
Proudly wear any Challenger 

apparel  
(ie. Spirit Wear, Green/Gold 

colors, field day shirts)! 

Everyday FUNDraisers 

We would like to thank parents 
for your continued support with 
our Marco’s Pizza Nights, 
Popcorn Fridays and Buffalo 
Wild Wings nights! 
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